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April 10, 2020

We are excited to announce we have received notification that the IRS issued 75 million
economic impact payments on Friday, April 10, 2020. These funds will be reportedly
available for direct deposit to qualified Americans on April 15, 2020. While we are unaware of
who will receive deposits or how they were selected for this first round, we do expect to
begin receiving payments as early as mid-next week.

In an effort to provide the most efficient service possible we are encouraging all members to
download our mobile app which will provide real-time notification if you receive a deposit.

We expect our phones and drive-thru to experience longer wait times next week due to these
payments, we appreciate your patience as staff are working hard to serve the needs of our
members with reduced resources. While many of our staff are not available face-to-face they
are available to serve you via phone, text message, and other electronic means. If we can be
of any assistance at all feel free to reach out. We will be posting additional information
throughout the weekend. | hope you are all fairing well through these trying times, stay safe!

Jennifer C. Watson
CEO
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